
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TERM 4: WEEK 1                                    OCTOBER 2021 

?

Weekly 

? ! 

https://www.instagram.com/st_charles_college/
https://twitter.com/Saints_Sport
https://www.facebook.com/SCC.Saints/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC2KTlaExiBOcdUM3tlWmqTw
https://www.facebook.com/HarwinRoadProduction
https://www.facebook.com/HarwinRoadProduction


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Saints 
The 1st XI opened their new season with a special capping  

ceremony in the changerooms on Thursday. Capping  

ceremonies are a rite of passage and a privilege to be a  

part of, for both players and coaches alike. The amount of  

time we spend together on the field entails that we form  

a strong brotherhood where the team always come first.  

The start of this bond began on Thursday, with some  

special moments to savor. 

Each 1st team player was presented with a kit bag,  

backpack, playing shirt, warm up shirt and jersey.  

In addition, Hayden Raw, our 1st XI captain, hung up the  

captain’s blazer and read out the citation of wearing this  

blazer every time he leads his team out for battle.  

Cricket shirts of past players who have played at a  

representative level were hung up in the exact spots that  

they occupied when they were in the 1st team.   

Finally, two 1st XI caps were awarded to Gordon Hill and  

Jens Lütge, and we look forward to seeing them produce  

more outstanding performances in their final year as a Saints 1st XI player. The team now look forward to 

Michaelmas Week where we will be up against the best teams in South Africa; namely Jeppe, Grey College and 

Pretoria Boys. 

It is our privilege now to continue the legacy that has been laid before us. Our cricket heritage demands it.  

– Mr Murray Cole-Edwardes (1st Team Cricket Coach) 

  

 

#  
 to visit the SOCS 

website to find this weekend’s 

fixture details and team lists. 

https://sport.scc.za.com/CalendarDay.asp?Id=27792&D=2&M=10&Y=2021


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good luck to Jackob Sisia who will be representing the  

Sharks U18 Academy team this Sunday at 11h15 against the Griffons at 

Johnson Kings Park. – Mr Petrus Du Plessis (Rugby Specialist) 

 Academy 

After the excitement of watching the Olympics, and sport reopening,  

our boys in the Prep School were ready to start competing against  

each other once again. 

Arriving at school in their house colours, everyone was very excited 

to take part in the Inter House gala, and the swimming did not 

disappoint. Cheered on by their friends and encouraged by their 

teachers, everyone had lots of fun. Congratulations to Delalle for 

being the Swimming Champions of 2021.  

– Mr Gregg Cole-Edwardes (Head of Prep Sport) 

Above photo courtesy of Martin Ashworth 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Productions 

Let the Show begin (well nearly) – Less than 30 days to 

go until the Official Harwin Road Series launches. 

Follow the  Facebook 

page for all the updates and world class entertainment. 

 

On Wednesday, 29 September, the  

non-profit organization Trulife spent 

the day on campus with our Grade 7s, 

8s and 9s. Trulife travels the country 

using creative means to challenge 

youth on many issues found in society.  

 

Their dramatized themes included the 

topic of identity for the Grade 7s and 

the risks of drinking and drugs for the 

Grade 8s and 9s. There was much fun, 

participation and thoughtfulness put 

into the productions and their relevant 

topics; and they were well received by 

the boys. – Mr Ross Ducasse (Chaplain) 

 

Trulife 

During the holidays, a few of the boys involved in Harwin Road were 

spotted working on some recording for the series.  

https://www.facebook.com/HarwinRoadProduction
https://www.facebook.com/HarwinRoadProduction


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Going on Tour 

While we were not able to embark on our 

Cape expedition this year, our Grade 7 Class 

of 2021 received their hoodies, backpacks 

and caps, ahead of our planned outward 

bound trip to Tala Game Reserve.  

The personalised embroidered kit may not 

only be useful when visiting Tala but will be 

a lasting memento of our young men’s final 

year of Prep School. – Mr Brett Sliedrecht 

(Head of Senior Primary) 

 

 
Campus 
This week’s Music 

Monday from the 

Saints Campus 

featured a 

performance of 

"Autumn" by 

Joshua de Wet 

(Grade 10) and his 

sister. This piece 

was recorded as  

part of Joshua's 

IGCSE practical  

submission. 

 
South Africa celebrates 

Arbor Week in 

September. Our boys in 

the Prep School have 

enjoyed learning about 

the importance of trees 

in our lives and that we 

need to plant them and 

take good care of them. 

– Mrs Brenda Franklin 

 

https://www.facebook.com/SCC.Saints/videos/1281616605643538
https://www.facebook.com/SCC.Saints/videos/1281616605643538


 

 

 

 

 

 

Connecting 

We would love to help connect your business with the 

greater St Charles College community. In order to 

facilitate this, we would really appreciate the following 

details pertaining to your business: Company Logo 

(jpeg/pdf), Company Name, Website (URL) and 

Company Tag Line / Motto 

@ We have created a page on the 

St Charles College website where SCC Families are 

able to promote their businesses as well as support 

other families associated to our College. There is no 

cost associated to this networking opportunity. Now is 

the time for us to support the ones closest to us, so 

please make use of our family network.

 

 

We invite our SCC Families to share their business 

information with us so that we could promote their 

businesses as well as encourage the support of other 

families associated to our College. 

 Junior Primary 
Every year, on the 8th of September, 

International Literacy Day is observed 

to raise awareness and concern about 

literacy issues that exist both locally 

and globally. Its aim is to highlight the 

importance of literacy to individuals, 

communities and societies. 

With this in mind, our Junior Primary 

boys learnt about the importance of 

literacy in everyday life and celebrated 

the theme by generously bringing 

books to donate to Never Never Land 

School in Emandleni, Cedara.  

– Mrs Brenda Franklin 

 

mailto:saintsfriends@scc.co.za


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Visit the ‘Awsum’ School 

News website to see some 

of our news! 

 www.awsumnews.co.za 

Visit the ‘Schools that Rock’ 

website to see some our news! 

http://kwazulunatal.schoolsth

atrock.co.za/ 

https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/5J9HCy8zBohNzXrtAWUiF
http://kwazulunatal.schoolsthatrock.co.za/
http://kwazulunatal.schoolsthatrock.co.za/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“ ”

? Supporters can swipe their  

MySchool card at a range of national, 

retail or local partners including 

Woolworths, Engen, Walton’s, 

SuperQuick and many more!  

More information can be found on 

their website www.myschool.co.za 

https://sccpmb-my.sharepoint.com/personal/tpeyton_scc_co_za/Documents/Marketing/Newsletters/Weekly%20Newsletters/2021/Term%201/Week%204/www.myschool.co.za


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


